
From: Mia Otokiak
To: jjawanda@qcorp.ca
Cc: Info
Subject: RE: NIRB 20YN019: Clarification
Date: Wednesday, June 2, 2021 11:57:29 AM

Hello again Jesslene,
 
Just as another follow up, will there be any fuel or hazardous waste stored on the vessel during the
life of the project?
 
Thank you for taking the time.

Best regards,
 

Mia Otokiak
Junior Technical Advisor
Nunavut Impact Review Board
P.O Box 1360 (29 Mitik)
Cambridge Bay, Nunavut X0B 0C0
Ph.: (867)-983-4622 Fax: (867)-983-2594
Email: motokiak@nirb.ca
Web: www.nirb.ca Toll Free: 1-866-233-3033
 

From: Mia Otokiak 
Sent: Wednesday, June 2, 2021 10:16 AM
To: 'jjawanda@qcorp.ca' <jjawanda@qcorp.ca>
Cc: 'Info Computer' <info@nirb.ca>
Subject: NIRB 20YN019: Clarification
 
Good morning Jesslene,
 
I am the Junior Technical Advisor assigned to your NIRB Screening file 20YN019.
 
I have reviewed your application materials and just have one thing to clarify before moving on:

1. In the Non-Technical Summary it is stated that “Our project will not involve human or
animal experimentation, tissue or data”, but it is also stated that both benthic
invertebrates and fish data will be collected. Please clarify.

 
Thank you for taking the time.
 
Best regards,
 

Mia Otokiak
Junior Technical Advisor
Nunavut Impact Review Board
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